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     Communiqué update for Councils 

The Commission business meetings with Consultants are all 'in-camera'.   

Tasks were assigned and information garnered at the meetings will assist in determining options 

presented in the business plan. 

Based upon the Survey Summary the Commission addressed many of the questions brought forward 

by the Municipal Councils of the Region. 

The Commission members are working in collaboration to develop and gather information to make 

informed decisions for the completion of the business plan and the betterment of ERWMC.  
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